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News & Updates
March 14, 2024

 

Correction - Addition of Previously Omitted Notice

Scheduled Maintenance for Homewood Health Phone System
 

Please note that Homewood Health's phone system is undergoing scheduled
maintenance from 5:30 p.m. until 9:30 p.m. NST on March 16, 2024. During this time,
calls will still be answered by call center agents, however some phone menu services

may be temporarily unavailable. Access to Professionals' Assistance Program services
can be obtained through Homeweb; however, it is important to note that chat services

on Homeweb will also be inaccessible during this timeframe.
 

Your patience is appreciated during this maintenance period.

Temporary Closure for Electrical
Updates
 
Please be advised that the office of
French & Associates will be temporarily
closed tomorrow, March 15, 2024, from
9:00 am to 12:00 pm for electrical
updates. Operations will resume at
12:00 pm.

https://e1.envoke.com/m/ce54b3037cc8d5badb865031658cab9c/m/cd482cd1cf1b232703e65f336c1bd038/You%20are%20receiving%20this%20message%20because%20you%20are%20a%20member%20of%20the%20Law%20Society%20of%20Newfoundland%20and%20Labrador.
https://homeweb.ca/
https://french-associates.net/


   
 

This is a mandatory communication.

https://twitter.com/LawSocietyNL
https://twitter.com/LawSocietyNL
https://www.linkedin.com/company/lawsocietyofnl
https://www.linkedin.com/company/lawsocietyofnl
https://www.youtube.com/@thelawsocietyofnl/about
https://www.youtube.com/@thelawsocietyofnl/about
http://www.lsnl.ca/
http://www.lsnl.ca/
https://e1.envoke.com/p/5595/3391110

